
 

ATTENTION 
The Tohono O’odham Nation Veterinary Clinic will begin to provide 

limited Veterinarian services on June 15, 2020.  
Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic all CDC guidelines will be adhered 
to, guidelines include the following:  

• No walk in’s, only those with an appointment will be seen. 
• Face masks/coverings will be required, and must cover an 

individual’s mouth and nose.  
• If an owner is sick or experiencing fever they should stay home.  
• Only owner or designated adult will be allowed into the clinic. 
• No children will be allowed into the clinic.  
• Pet(s) must be on a proper leash with a collar or harness, or have 

a carrier made specifically for them. 

Services will be limited by Veterinarian Technician 

• First Vaccinations for puppy’s (8 weeks to 16 weeks) 
• Adult Dog Vaccinations (must be spayed or neutered) 
• Minor wound cleaning and care 

 
Please call (520) 383-2298 to schedule an appointment. 

 
We appreciate your patience during this difficult time. 

 

 

Help prevent the spread 
of COVID-19! 


